
SERFF 7.9 Release Notes 
 

SERFF 7.9 was released to production on Thursday, June 30, 2016. The 7.9 release contains various 
security upgrades.  
 
 

Changes in SERFF 7.9 
 

Security Improvements 
The security profile of a web application is enormously important when it comes to protecting sensitive 
customer data, financial records, and reputation. While SERFF excels at protecting data from breaches of 
privacy, additional security upgrades have been made throughout the application  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please contact the SERFF Help Desk at serffhelp@naic.org or (816) 783-8990 if you have any questions 
about the release of SERFF 7.9. 


